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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Greetings, 
 
Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, regarding the license 
renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 
 
I am a member of the public who believes that 25 years is a ludicrously lengthy amount of time to seek as a relicensing 
extension. Future power generation options can potentially be more viable and a license to use what may be seen as a 
comparatively dangerous technology that far into the future is not advisable. I see no reason as to why a 5 year 
extension is not sufficient. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Craig Robinson 
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